
 
 

 

 

Date:   July 29, 2022 

To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 

From:   Adrianna Hernandez, Staff Liaison to Human Relations Commission 

Subject:  Human Relations Commission Nomination to the Columbus Task Force 

 

 
At its meeting on July 28, 2022, the Human Relations Commission voted in the affirmative 

(8 in favor, one abstention) to recommend Salvatore Denaro to represent the Sons and 

Daughters of Italy on the Columbus Statue and Discovery Park Task Force. The Commission 
respectfully requests the Council’s ratification of the appointment.  

Salvatore Denaro will replace Grace Sardina who previously represented the Sons and 

Daughters of Italy until July 12, 2022. 


